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CPCC has March break fun planned

	March break is coming next week, and Caledon Parent-Child Centre (CPCC) has some free and fun programs planned for parents,

caregivers and children up to age six.

The week will feature interactive and engaging activities such as a PJ Party, The World is My Family, Community Helpers and

Above and Under the Sea. The Amazing Rainforest will also visit one day when they Bring the Outside In.

Daily sign-in is required. Some groups may be limited.

For a complete schedule, visit www.cp-cc.org or call 905-857-0090.
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